
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Bob Asher"; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Yvette Moore
Subject: RE: Remediation Work Plan (Big Sky ABY State #1, Part 4)
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 3:41:00 PM
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Mr. Asher:
 
As mentioned before, please remember to include all corresponding agencies in all submittals and
communications. The release for 1RP-4792 occurred on State surface and mineral ownership.
 
Several concerns regarding the report for 1RP-4792:

1. Please be advised that a caliche layer is not an acceptable rationale for incompletion of
vertical delineation.

2. There is a discrepancy between the RRALs indicated on page 3 and beneath the tables. As
stated in the December 8, 2017 email, there is a playa within 200 ft. of the release location.
Therefore, the impacted area does not have complete TPH extended nor chlorides
characterized at depth.

3. Verification of horizontal and vertical sample location IDs required. As presented, Figure 2
with CP-1 to CP-4 are vertical sample locations, while Figure 3 with S-1 to S-5 are horizontal
sample locations. Is this reversed?

4. Where were SP3 and SP4 sampled? They were not marked on the map, but the GPS
coordinates are the same as the samples taken on August 15, 2017.

 
Since aerial imagery from January 2018 showed the facility as dismantled and no longer in place,
NMOCD does not anticipate infrastructure impeding complete release characterization or
subsequent remedial activities.
 
NMSLO may have additional stipulations or conditions.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 6:21 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>
Subject: Remediation Work Plan (Big Sky ABY State #1, Part 4)
 
Thank you,
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Environmental Supervisor
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division
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Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

 


